
 
 

ShikshakParv – 2022 

Day- wise Themes and Action Plan 

Day Date Time & 
Venue 

Themes Speakers YouTube Links 

1   

05.09.2022 

(Monday) 

 

11:00 am to 
12:15 pm 

Venue: 
Vigyan 
Bhawan 

Distribution of National 
Award to Teachers by 
Hon’ble President of India 
at Vigyan Bhawan 

Hon’ble President of 
India 

 
 

https://webcast.gov.in/moe 
 

2   

06.09.2022 

(Tuesday) 

 

10:30 am -
01:00 pm 

Venue: Dr. 
Ambedkar 

International 
Centre 

Bhim 
Auditorium 

Function on Inauguration 
of ShikshakParv, Launches 
of new Initiatives and 
awards for teachers of 
CBSE, AICTE and 
Ministry of Skill 
Development. 

Initiatives to be launched: 

1. Handbook for 
Early Detection of 
Mental Health 
issues in school 
going children 

2. Report on National 
Mental Health 
Survey  

3. National 
Foundational 
Literacy and 
Numeracy Survey 
report 

4. Screening Tools 
Mobile App for 
Disabilities  

Hon’ble SM 

https://tinyurl.com/mr3ceuay 
 

https://webcast.gov.in/moe
https://tinyurl.com/mr3ceuay


 
 

Day Date 
Time & 
Venue 

Themes Speakers YouTube Links 

5. Launch of Toy 
based Pedagogy 

6. Handbook 
ShikshaShabdkosh 

3   

07.09.2022 

(Wednesday) 

 

10:00 am -
12:30 pm 

Venue: Dr. 
Ambedkar 

International 
Centre 

Auditorium 
(Nalanda / 
Samrastha) 

Webinar in hybrid mode on 
Innovative Pedagogy  

 

https://tinyurl.com/4hsj5mru 

 

4   

08.09.2022 

(Thursday) 

 

10:00 am -
12:30 pm 

Venue: Dr. 
Ambedkar 

International 
Centre 

Bhim 
Auditorium 

Celebration of 
International Literacy Day 
by NIOS and NCERT.  

Launch of Portal for Out of 
School Children,  

Launch of Inclusion policy 
at National & State level 
for Open and Distance 
Learning, prepared by 
NIOS.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWJW6KEur3U 
 

https://tinyurl.com/4hsj5mru
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EWJW6KEur3U


 
 

Day Date 
Time & 
Venue 

Themes Speakers YouTube Links 

Launch of primer for Adult 
learners and motivational 
film, jingle to propagate 
Education for all 
developed by CNCL under 
NILP 

5.  

09.09.2022 

(Friday) 

 

10:00 am -
12:30 pm 

Venue: Dr. 
Ambedkar 

International 
Centre 

Auditorium 
(Nalanda / 
Samrastha) 

Webinar in hybrid mode on 
Positive Digital Footprint 
in School Education  

 

https://tinyurl.com/4hsj5mru 
 

 

https://tinyurl.com/4hsj5mru

